Nursery newsletter



28.3.24



Happy Easter!

Next topic will be 'Growing things'

Roots and Shoots. We will be learning about how plants grow. We will plant some cress seeds and watch them sprout ready to eat, and in the playground we will plant some flowers and herbs. We will learn to name the different parts of a plant and find out how each part has a function to help the plant grow and be healthy. We will order sequencing cards to help us learn how to plant our seeds properly and we will take it in turns to water our plants. We will think about the types of plants we can grow to eat, the ones that help the ecosystem, and how plants make us feel when we see them at the park or in gardens. We will make seed collages, order sunflowers according to their size and paint beautiful flowers.



Notices...

Next week's sound is....



- The summer term will start on Monday 15th April
- We have collected in the reading books, new ones will be given out on the first Friday back
- Please can I remind parents of full timers that grapes in pack lunches must always be cut in half as whole grapes are a serious choking hazard for young children. Thank you

Things to do at home

- Collect objects beginning with the same initial sound and put on a tray or in a box. Name the objects for your child, stressing the initial sound and ask them to repeat it after you. Cover the objects with a tea towel and take an object away. Can your child remember the missing object? Change the game with different initial sounds
- Please begin to practice sounding out CVC words with the children who will be going up to reception eg C-A-T, H-O-T, S-I-T etc
- General maths 1:1 counting, and if your child is ready ask them to count 2 groups to find the total to introduce them to addition.
- <u>Please</u> practice name writing using the tripod pencil grip ESPECIALLY the children that are going up to reception HAVE A LOVELY EASTER BREAK!